
Windham Conservation Commission   

Site Walk of Parcel 18-L-300, 53 Range Road 

Attendants: 

 Wayne Morris (ConCom Chairman) 

 Lisa Ferrisi (ConCom) 

 Jim Finn (Vice-Chairman ConCom)  

 Karl Dubay (Dubay Group) 

 Paul Carideo (Dubay Group) 

 James Darrah (Lynch Construction) 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 PM.  The 29 acre parcel was walked 

with particular emphasis on the proposed Stockpile Area  A. This area 

was professionally silt fenced throughout and has a 200 ft. buffer 

surrounding it.  This stockpile area will be approximately 90,000 sq. ft.. 

The material to be stored is previously processed and will remain on 

the site for future use.  The material will be clean, containing no debris 

or other deleterious materials.   Based on this information the  

Conservation Commission  has no objections to Stockpile area A. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:50 PM 

 

 


